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Congratulations to the Class of 2014!

| want to congratulate the students of the Class of 2014. They are
a resilient group of young ladies and gentlemen who have
endured many obstacles over the past year, but | know they wiill
succeed as they enter their next educational journey into high
school. | wish them the best of luck and will keep them in my
prayers that God may watch over them always.

Sophia Alfonso Jacob Anderson Noah Arnot

Abigail Dionisio Liam Garcia Mark Lopez

Carolina Macias Gabriella Macias

Registration

Registration will continue through Friday June 27, as the office
will be open from 7 am to 3 pm. Please make an appointment so
we may schedule accordingly. Starting July 1, 2014 until August 1,
2014 the office will be open 8 am to 12 noon Tuesday through
Thursday.

Important
Dates:

Sunday June 15

Family Mass 10 am
Wednesday June 18

Kindergarten Graduation 9 am
Thursday June 19,

3" Trimester Awards 8:00 am

Class parties 2 pm
Friday June 20 Last day of school

Mass 8 am

Report Cards

Dismissal 10 am

Communications for the Summer

We have three ways of communication during the summer our
website will have all dates and events posted for the summer and
beginning of school. Also information on uniforms, homework,
office hours, and many more articles. Second wiill be our School
Reach, the voice or text message system, to inform parents of
events. Lastly, the use of e-mail to ask questions about all school
functions and procedures: principal@icschoolmonrovia.org or
office@icschoolmonrovia.org

Changes for next year

School will begin at 7:50 am for prayer and announcements.
School will end at 3:00 pm. Early dismissal will still be on Fridays at
12:00 noon. New school uniform policy will begin. Most uniform
articles will be purchased at the student store. School supplies will
be assembled in a specific grade level kit, put together and sold by
the PTO.

Summer Homework

During the summer children lose
academic skills if not reviewed or used.
Your child will be asked to do homework
each week to keep those skills refreshed.
Mathletics is an online math program we
pay for with your registration money,
Accelerated Reader is an online program
that quizzes students after they complete
reading a book. Teachers will have a
variety of activities they feel need to be
practiced over the summer specific to
their grade level. All homework will be
posted on teacher’s pages.

Have a Blessed & Safe

Summerl!



